
                         TODDINGTON  ST. GEORGE  CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL 
 

Wednesday 24th February 2021 
 

Dear Children, Parents and Carers,  
 

We can’t wait to welcome you back !  

 
Following the Prime Minister's announcement on Monday night, I am ​delighted to be                         
able to  welcome all children back into school on Monday 8th March 2021.   
 
We are currently reviewing our risk assessment in light of the new guidance and                           
measures published and are working hard to ensure we are as covid secure as possible.   
 
We will write to you by the end of this week, to confirm our start and finish times, entry                                     
and exit arrangements, as well as our lunchtime arrangements.   
 
Please let the children know that the whole staff are so excited to welcome everyone                             
back into school.  
 
Once again thank you for your continued support and understanding. Should you have                         
any concerns, as always please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,   
 
Colette Lamb  
Headteacher  

 
Head Teacher: 
Colette Lamb  
 
Telephone: 
01525 872360 
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